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Welcome to the Street Sweep Quarterly Newsletter! We
are so glad you have decided to join us on our journey to
change the lives of those in our community. 

We are happy to announce that Street Sweep is in
process of completing a case study on the effectiveness
of the program! We are excited about this opportunity
and the ability to use this research to further sustain and
expand the program. A huge thanks to FBC, the Institute
for Studies of Religions, and Wubbenhorsts for their time
and generosity! The study will be available for digital and
print in the coming months

Be on the lookout for a new Street Sweep webpage in the
next few weeks!

One of our goals by the end of the year is to grow our
individual monthly donors! Whether it's $10 or $100 per
month, anything helps! If you are not already giving, we
ask that you prayerfully consider. If you know someone
who you think would be interested in our mission,
encourage them to give and learn more.

Ryan Harrington
Street Sweep Program Director

PROGRAM UPDATES
Street Sweep serves homeless individuals reentering

the workforce. Our goal is to empower participants to
have a renewed sense of self-determination and worth

with a focus on employment, housing, and finances,
through professional training and holistic case

management.

MISSION STATEMENT

CORE VALUES

Empowerment Compassion

Trust Accountability

Participant-Driven Learning

Self-Awareness Self-Improvement

Advocacy Collaboration



F o r  M o r e  I n f o r m a t i o n :
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Jarvis:
Jarvis joined the program in late 2020. A young man with a Master's

in Accounting from Baylor, personal choices and mental health
struggles caused him to become homeless. The Meyer Center has

assisted him with employment and housing but it has taken
multiple attempts for the lessons to stick.  



Because of his hard work, previous education and work experience,

and the support of Street Sweep and the Meyer Center, Jarvis is now
working at H&R Block and will hopefully be leaving the shelter in

the next month.

"For there will never cease to be poor in the land. Therefore I
command you, “You shall open wide your hand to your brother,

to the needy and to the poor, in your land.”
Deuteronomy 15:11

2,189 Bags
Collected

TRASH TOTALS

30,019.5Pounds
Collected


